
                                                            

This is Your society 

It’s Up To You! 
We need your help to keep our society running for the enjoyment and 

engagement of our members 

Sadly For the moment we can no longer hold the indoor meetings which 
have been our main point of contact   

We need to have means to contact you all, and emails and digital bulletins 
are going to be more and more important. 

From October until Christmas our presentations will be online by Zoom and 
details of this will be found in Fieldfare  

1.If we do not all ready have your email address PLEASE send it to us by contacting 
LINDA CLARK OR PETER SCOTT at the addresses found in Fieldfare 

2. Delivering paper copies of FF is now more difficult than ever. PLEASE consider 
accepting a digital copy, which is in full colour, and which will reach you more 

quickly than the paper copy. 

 If you are willing to change from paper to digital please inform Peter Scott   

3.We are in need of more volunteers to deliver the paper copies. PLEASE consider 
whether you would be able to assist with this and if you think can please contact 

JOHN RODGERS 

4. If you have friends or family who are interested in wildlife – many people have 
become more aware of nature during lockdown – do forward Fieldfare to them ( just 

once or twice!) – and try to encourage them to join us 

5. PLEASE contact JOHN RODGERS with any suggestions for the forthcoming annual 
programme, requests or ideas to improve our society 

Remember It is YOUR society!  

JOHN RODGERS has agreed to collect your responses so do contact him 
at 01572757278 or  rnhsbotanyrecord@gmail.com or 8,Summerfield 

Oakham LE15 6PZ.  Thank you very much for your cooperation! 




